
WWG Pakistan - Advisory on Possible Disruptions Due to Protests in Islamabad 

 

Dear Valued Customers and Partners, 

 

We would like to inform you about potential disruptions due to ongoing political protests in 

Islamabad. The situation has led to the following updates: 

 

1. Motorways Closed: All major motorways leading to and from Islamabad have been shut 

down by the government. 

2. Container Pick-Ups: Factories in Faisalabad and Lahore are reporting delays, primarily in 

empty container pick-ups, as some containers have been seized by authorities to block roads. 

3. Air Freight: Air freight operations in the northern regions remain largely unaffected at this 

time. 

4. Karachi Operations Unaffected: Factories, airport, and port operations in Karachi continue 

without impact. 

 

We are closely monitoring the situation and will provide timely updates to ensure minimal disruption 

to your operations. Should you require further assistance, please do not hesitate to reach out to your 

respective account manager. 

 

Thank you for your understanding and continued support. 

 

Regards 

Qasim Mahmood 

Manager - North Pakistan 
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